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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Ownby, Adrian@Energy
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 3:13 PM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Cc: Geiszler, Eurlyne@Energy; Strait, Peter@Energy; Shirakh, Maziar@Energy
Subject: FW: Docket No. 15-BSTD-01

Docket Unit Please docket this email with the comments for Docket#15 BSTD 01. Thanks.

Adrian

Adrian Ownby
Energy Specialist
Efficiency Division
California Energy Commission
(916) 651 3008

From: Vargas, Susan [mailto:susankul@stanford.edu]
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 2:09 PM 
To: Ownby, Adrian@Energy 
Subject: Docket No. 15-BSTD-01 

Dear Adrian,

I am writing in support of the proposed Title 24 2016 language granting exemptions from code requirements in the case
of one for one luminaire or luminaire component replacement where the new luminaires or components have the same
or lower power consumption than the existing condition. I believe this will enable institutions such as Stanford
University to continue group re ballast programs interrupted by the 2013 requirements for “luminaire modifications in
place”. Stanford’s group re ballast program has been a major source of lighting efficiency improvements over time as
we are able to leverage maintenance and energy efficiency funding.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

Susan Vargas

******************************
Susan Vargas 
Senior Energy Management Specialist 
Stanford University 
650-723-4570 
susankul@stanford.edu
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